
7th Grade Newsletter

ELAR:  Trina Moody tmoody@LPSFrisco.com 
As we head into our next holiday season, our students will become 
poets and playrights by designing and performing their own works!  I 
look forward to seeing their creativity bloom in full swing. Parents, 
please be on the "look out" for a special email from me regarding 
Progress Learning and your child's enrollment (and growth) in the 
program. 
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Texas History: Joe Yankovich jyankovich@LPSFrisco.com 
We will continue our journey of studying the History of the great state of 
Texas by looking at the events of the Texas Revolution. Both the causes 
and how Texas won Independence.  We will watch the movie "The 
Alamo" so students can appreciate the bravery and sacrifice the people 
involved in it's defense made for Texas. 

Math: Kiarra Woodard  kwoodard@LPSFrisco.com  
On level math will be starting Unit 4: Graphs and Two-Variable 
Equations.
Advanced will be completing & reviewing Unit 6: Statistics and Data. 
All classes will also include scaffolding previous unit information 
throughout our DoNows/Warm Ups & Exit Tickets. 

Midterms will be the last two days of school before Winter Break!



Science: Jody McDonald jmcdonald1@LPSFrisco.com 
Students will be completing Unit 4 where they have been analyzing the 
effects of balanced and unbalanced forces as well as investigating the 
state of motion of an object using Newton’s First Law of Motion.  The Unit 
4 test is on Wednesday, December 4th.  Students can retest if needed 
from Thursday, Dec. 5th thru Thursday, Dec. 12th. 
Students will be investigating the Flow of Thermal Energy in Unit 5.  
Detailed information is posted in Google Classroom.

Electives
PE: Alex Percival apercival@LPSFrisco.com     
Students will be testing their current level of muscular strength, endurance, and cardiovascular 
endurance with the Fitnessgram assessments for push ups, curl ups, and the PACER test. We 
will also be learning about Soccer, and continuing to chart our progress in our WIG, improving 
our score in the mile run.

Band: Michael Stone mstone@LPSFrisco.com 
The Annual Winter Concert on Thursday, December 12, 2024, will take place in the Secondary 
Gym, starting at 6pm.  The concert will feature our combined Beginning Band, our newly created 
Middle School Band, and the award winning High School Band.

Theatre: Brianna Lewallen blewallen@LPSFrisco.com 
We're excited to dive into an in-depth exploration of various plays. Along the way, we'll also 
examine the diverse roles within the world of theater and their vital contributions.

Art: Brooklynn Houston bhouston@lpsfrisco.com
Building off of our cross curricular math lessons from last month, the students will now be 
learning about the art behind stained glass windows. Our primary focus during these weeks will 
be watercolor and recreating famous art from throughout art history!  

Principles of Human Services: Lakisha Forbes lforbes@lpsfrisco.com
Students will discuss the skills required to maintain a healthy financial life and learn about 
financial careers.

FUND COM SCI (7/8): lparker@lpsfrisco.com
Please email me if you have any questions about what we are doing in class



Reminders/Important Info
- Stay up to date with LPS Activities by checking out their 

Calendar that is on the LPS Website! Linked here. 
- Please check the Big Rocks Calendar for due dates and 

school events! This is in your child’s Google Calendar. 
- Please refer to the Parent/Student Handbook.
- If your child has not finished any MAP test or class 

quizzes/tests please have your child attend tutoring!
- Please check your child’s chromebook. They should NOT be 

taking the case off. Nothing should be touching the 
computer except for the case. Any stickers need to be ON 
the case. No wrappers, sticky notes, or pictures should be 
under the case.

- Student Ascender Portal Linked Here (To See Grades!)
- Parent Ascender Portal Linked Here (To See Grades!)

- Please read the Helper Helper guidelines in the Parent 
Student Handbook (pp.87-90).

- If your student is new to LPS this year, then please have them 
send their full name and grade from their school email 
address to helperhelper@lpsfrisco.net. When the student’s 
Helper Helper account is set up then they will receive an 
email to their school email account from 
info@helperhelper.com with a temporary password. 

- Questions? Please email helperhelper@lpsfrisco.net

Helper Helper



LPS Calendar of the next 2 weeks

LPS Calendar Linked here. 



Dresscode 
- Please refer to the Parent/Student Handbook.

Any jackets, sweatshirts, etc are NOT allowed to have 
hoodies attached. 

Any outerwear is also NOT allowed to have any logos. 

If your child is wearing a skirt please make sure it is no 
shorter than 4 inches above their knees.  
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